
RYLA 

The Rotaract Club of JEC participated in an event called RYLA, a 
training program conducted by the Rotaract Club of Bangalore 
Seshadripuram in association with Rotary District RYLA Committee 
on April 21 and April 22, 2020( 

The trainers of the session were Rt. Ananth Bhata, Rtr. Meerabai 
Shankar and her team, and many more. They told us how we could 
make use of this free time and educate others and help them.  

The program’s main focus is to help government school children of 
classes 8,9 and 10th with their subjects in English mixed with your 
regional language and teach and train them. A person who has a 
proper mind, set for service, who has some skills can start this 
initiative. Most importantly, we were told to build commitment that 
we can do it, get the required training, practise and teach. 

This was a very informative session and went on really well. We 
would like to thank the district for giving us an opportunity to be part 
of such an event. 
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